

SECTION 51 RQD

Alison Chaplin representing Cyfarthfa Branch Labour Party - 10005958

We have 3 questions to the IPC following the decision to proceed with the original application, having determined that the amendments were substantial.

In the event that the IPC grant a DCO with conditions, to whom will the developer have to apply for a variation to any of those conditions?

What rights would interested parties have to be informed of and to be consulted on any request for variation of a condition?

And finally

If a DCO is granted by the IPC to the current application, would any secondary planning application submitted by Covanta to alter the site plans/construction processes be more likely to succeed as the principle of siting this facility at Brig-y-Cwm would have been established?

Alison.Chaplin3@tesco.net